
 

   
 

 
 
 

 

aww@avantguardsecurity.co.uk                  24.1.2023 

 

 

Dear Tony,  

 

We are writing to you to express our thanks to yourself and your colleagues at Avantguard 

for your recent donation last month of £500 as well as your fantastic donation of trousers 

and shirts. 

 

People come to us, very often, because they have no other place to turn.  Last year our 

community hubs, volunteers, keyworkers and outreach team helped over 900 people; 

providing food, warmth, showers, clean clothes, sleeping bags, medical support, counselling, 

housing advice and much, much more.  To give you an idea of just how far your fundraising 

can go; 

 

 

£10 could provide essential food items to a person moving into temporary  

accommodation. 
£50 funds a half day of support through a community hub 
£75 could provide a whole week of emergency supplies for up to 7 people sleeping  

rough. 
 

 

We are really reliant on public support for the continuation of these services, which provide 

life-saving care to people who are homeless and having to sleep rough. 

 

Thank you for your repeatedly generous donations and please know that the funds raised 

have had a direct, positive impact on the lives of local people. 

 

 

Nicola Brotherton 
Corporate Fundraiser 

nicola.brotherton@turning-tides.org.uk 

01903 680740 

 

PS Our newsletters show how your generous donation is put to good use – whether that’s 

through our outreach work, drop in hubs, or in one of our residential projects. Sign up to 

receive them at https://www.turning-tides.org.uk/subscribe/. You can unsubscribe at any time. 
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